Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the festive season, we would like to take this opportunity to
remind you of our upcoming events.

On the 15™ December, we will be performing our Key Stage 2 production, “A
Christmas Jigsaw". The matinee production will start at 2pm and last for
approximately lhr and the evening performance will start at 6pm. Tickets will be
available closer to the time and will be limited o two per family.

Christmas dinner will be held on Wednesday 9™ December. The menu has been
sent out this week.

On Wednesday 16™ December, all Key Stage 2 children will be visiting South
Cheshire College to watch their version of Alice in Wonderland. You will receive

more information about this exciting trip in due course.

Our Year 3 and 4 Christmas parties will be held on Monday 21°" December and
our Year 5 and 6 will be on Friday 18™ December. Party attire at the ready!

Festive wishes

Key Stage 2 staff



